
  
 

NOTICE  
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Plainville Fire 

District, County of Onondaga, State of New York, will hold a public hearing and the 

regular monthly business meeting of the Fire District on Tuesday, June 13, 2023 at 

7 p.m., at the Plainville Fire Station Number 1, New York State Route 370, Plainville, 

New York for the purposes of presenting to community residents the intent of the 

Plainville Board of Fire Commissioners to provide a real property tax exemption 

to qualifying volunteer firefighters and ambulance workers and conform to the 

new Statewide exemption as set forth in Real Property Tax Law § 466-a.  

The regular meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners will be held immediately 
thereafter.   

 
 
 

Dated: 11 May 2023 
Kathryn A. Thomas 
Board Secretary/Treasurer 
Plainville Fire District 

 

 

 
 


